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NOTICE 
 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Board of Education will be held via teleconference on 

Monday, May 11, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. The Board will immediately adjourn to 

executive session to consider confidential matters relating to negotiations, 

personnel and legal matters. The Regular Meeting will commence immediately 

following at 8:00 p.m.  

 

MEETING CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC DUE TO COVID-19, GOVERNOR’s 

EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 202.1 

 

The agenda will be available on the District website effective Monday morning. 

 

A recording of the meeting will be available on the District website at fpbsd.org. 

 

                

 

 Dr. Kathleen Sottile 

 Superintendent of Schools 

 
 
    
 
      
 
 

Floral Park-Bellerose School                                     John Lewis Childs School 


